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 SUMMER SES UNDER NCLB 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR THE SUMMER?   
 

 This summer, eligible students attending Title I Schools that offer Supplemental 
Educational Services (SES) will have an opportunity to select a Summer SES program.  
Approved providers will offer the program.  

  
 In the likely event that the private providers will be unable to serve all students, the State 

may release all withheld Title I funds so that the District may intercede and provide tutoring. 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

 Title I Schools need to be aware of their eligible students and which providers will be 
delivering services.  Title I schools should also poll their teachers to identify those 
interested in providing small group and individualized tutoring this summer for SES 
students.  

 
 Work with providers to provide leases in a timely manner. 

 
 If Set Aside funds are released, Title I Schools may be called upon to provide tutoring 

opportunities. 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Your students may miss out on receiving valuable tutoring as well as helping the District 
retrieve unspent set aside funding. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Parents of eligible students 
 

 Teachers interested in potential employment this summer (beyond the regular summer 
programs) 

 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 The District will be notifying parents directly via U.S. mail to share Summer SES options. 
 

 Additional copies of the letter, registration and provider information will be sent to principals 
along with a list of qualifying students at their schools. 

 
 Principals should advise eligible parents to take advantage of Summer SES.  

 
 Principals will submit a list of interested teachers to the Title I Office by May 1. 

 
CONTACT  

 
Special Programs 

Vera Ginn, Director, (754) 321-1400 
Sharonda Striggles-Webb, (754) 321-1408 


